
Belfast City Council

Report to: Strategic Policy and Resources Committee

Subject: Replacement of Lord Mayor’s Vehicle

Date: Friday, 23rd May, 2008

Reporting Officer: Mr. Liam Steele, Head of Committee and Members’ Services
                                   (ext. 6325)

Contact Officer: Ms. Sandra Robinson, Lord Mayor’s Principal Officer
                              (ext. 6244)

Relevant Background Information
Members will recall that, at the meeting of the Policy and Resources Committee on 
16th November, 2001, it had been agreed that the Lord Mayor’s vehicle should be 
replaced every three years.

Key Issues
The current Lord Mayor’s vehicle was last replaced in 2005 and it will be necessary 
therefore to replace the vehicle forthwith. 

Resource Implications
Approximately £35,000 - to be determined by public tender.

Recommendations
To approve the invitation of tenders, through public advertisement, for the replacement 
of the Lord Mayor’s vehicle on a similar, though updated, specification to the current 
car.

Key to Abbreviations
Not applicable

Documents Attached
None 




